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Dear Parents 

Re: Year 11 Prom 2021 

We are pleased to continue with our plans for this year's prom which will take place on 22 June 2021 at 
Knights Hill hotel in King’s Lynn. 

We are expecting students to arrive from 6.30pm, to be seated at 7.30pm for a 3 course meal along with 
disco entertainment at a total cost of £33.00 per ticket.  Please ensure you collect your son or daughter 

from the venue by 11.00pm at the latest. 

To confirm your place, we will require a further £23.00 (refundable if cancelled due to Covid) to be paid via 
ParentPay by Friday 28 May 2021.  

Furthermore, we would be grateful if you could confirm the following food choice for your child and let us 
know any specific dietary requirements or food allergies via email to s.green@smithdonhigh.org.uk  

  1.   Chicken 3 course meal 

  2.   Vegetarian option 

Please be advised that the government's roadmap to recovery is subject to change. Therefore, I 
encourage you as parents to promote this event as a celebration of your child's time and achievements at 
the school; however, under current circumstances, we advise against excessive spending on items such 
as outfits and transport should the event require cancellation.  

Yours sincerely 

  

Mr M Knott  

Assistant Headteacher  
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